
 

 

 

Town of Wood River Annual Meeting 

April 20th, 2021 

Calvary Covenant Church 

 

 

I. Ron Burg called the meeting to order 6:00 pm there were 14 in attendance 

II. Pledge of Allegiance was recited 

III. Approval of Minutes from 2020 Annual Meeting:  Charles Swenson made a motion to accept the 

minutes from last year as read Nathan Johnson seconded, unanimous 

IV. 2020 Financial Report:  Ron Burg gave the financial report for the year 2020 

V. New Town Hall Project Update: Wayne Lake presented information on the progress of the New 

Town Hall.  All the pieces are in, his crew is waiting for the plumber and electrician to finish up 

and then they will be able to finish.  There needs to be one more electrical inspection. There is 

outside work that will still need to be done. 

VI. 5 Year Road Maintenance Plan: all projects for 2020 on the plan were completed. 

VII. North Williams Road Bridge:  Mike Hoefs explained the process of getting the bridge built.  

There will be new cement filled steel center piers driven in and a company out of Shakopee will 

be constructing the bridge in four pieces then bringing to the site to be put in place.  The way it 

is looking now the bridge should be started in the fall with a late fall completion. 

VIII. Gopher Bounty Renewal: Don Chell made a motion to continue the $2 a tail gopher bounty with 

a cap of $750 for the year.  Charles Swenson seconded, unanimous 

IX. Town Forum: no comments were made 

X. Schedule 2022 Town Meeting: Don Chell made a motion to set the next Annual meeting for 

Saturday April 23, 2022at 10:00 am at the New Town Hall 

XI. Adjournment: David Chell made a motion to adjourn, Charles Swenson seconded, unanimous.  

Adjourned 6:56 pm 

 

 

Marjean Legler 

Clerk 

 

 


